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This is to acknowledge receipt of your email request under the Freedom of 

Information Law dated  February 12, 2025 and received on February 12, 2025   

by the City of New Rochelle. 

 

We will be retrieving and reviewing all records that may exist, which may or 

may not be releasable under the Freedom of Information Law. After we have 

found all the records, we will provide you with an estimate for the actual cost of 

reproduction of these records, and if any of them, or portions of them, may be 

withheld under the exemption provisions of the Freedom of Information Law. 

 

We will give you a further response within twenty (20) business days of the date 

the request was received. A follow-up response should be sent to you on or 

before March 13, 2025. 

 

Should you have any further questions before you next hear from us, please 

contact us by e-mail at NRPDFOIL@NEWROCHELLENY.COM and we will 

respond to them as soon as possible.  
 

 

 

 

 

           


